COMMITTEE OFFICE
HOUSE OF COMMONS

LONDON SWIA OAA
01-219 3280/81 (Direct Line)
01-219 3000 (Switchboard)

DEFENCE COMMITTEE

3 February 1986

I am writing to confirm our telephone conversation of Friday
31 January. The Defence Committee have asked me to let you
know that while their invitation to you to give evidence
before them still stands, circumstances make it unlikely that
the original time of 1645 on Tuesday 4 February will now be

appropriate.

When matters have progressed I will write to you again to let
you know of the new date and tlme.

Robert Rogers
Clerk to the Committee

C D Powell Esqg

Private Secretary to the Prime Minister
No 10 Downing Street

London SW1



http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/legal/copyright.htm



http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/legal/copyright.htm

